
 

From: Netty Flindall  
Sent: 18 May 2022 08:00 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Updates for Sunnica Energy Farm 

 
So yet again Sunnica have FAILED to engage, not only with the affected residents but now with The National Grid! Yet again, they 
want to delay the process. 

 
No the The Preliminary Meeting should not be delayed. It should go ahead and confirm the incompetency of this company and 
thrown out. 

 
The Applicants proposed timetable is ludicrous and predudice. Its taken 3 years to get this far, how can Interested Parties review 
Sunnicas new Options on site West, in fact, exactly where is their new proposal going to be on the site exactly. How can anybody 
make an opinion on the lack of information we have. 
It is highly likely, If the delay goes ahead, that the Preliminary Meeting will be during the school holidays, when it will be the most 
difficult time for Interested Parties to attend. Holidays already booked and children to look after. This is very bias. Timetable 
needs to be reviewed or Sunnica needs to withdraw their proposal and start again this time with a proper Consultation, which 
they failed to do previously. 
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